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We will be receiving our offering for the Tennessee 
Baptist Children’s Homes on Sunday, May 10th.  
Please prayerfully consider how you can make a 
difference in the lives of children who now live or 
will live in the Tennessee Baptist Children’s Homes. 

 

    

    

    

Pleasant Grove Golf Tournament 

Sign up for the Pleasant Grove Spring Golf Tournament 

to be held on May 18th, at Lambert Acres Golf Course.  

Sign-up sheet located in church hallway.   
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A meeting of the stockholders will be held on Saturday, 

May 11th at 5:00 PM in the church sanctuary.  Everyone 

who owns lots or has family buried in the PG Cemetery is 

urged to attend.   

Pleasant Grove will observe Decoration Day on Mother’s 

Day, Sunday, May 12th.  If you wish to keep your flowers 

after Decoration Day, please remove them by May 22nd or 

they will be discarded.    
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Decoration day at PGBC Cemetery is rapidly 

approaching.  The cemetery committee works hard to 

ensure that the cemetery grounds are well maintained. We 

strive to accommodate the needs and requests of those 

seeking final resting places for their loved ones. Please 

bear in mind that the cemetery is independent of the 

church, and the majority of income for cemetery upkeep 

comes from donations made by stockholders and other 

friends of the cemetery.    

We ask that you please consider making a donation in 

memory of a loved one as we approach decoration on May 

12, 2019.   

Make checks payable to PGBC Cemetery and mail to Dan 

Blevens, 802 Country Lane, Walland, TN 37886. You may 

also place your donations in the boxes that will be placed 

outside the cemetery on May 12th.  Your contribution will 

be greatly appreciated and acknowledged.  

Please do not make check payable to Pleasant Grove 

Baptist Church or give through your tithes.  Thank you.   

 

 

 

 

 



Homebound Member of the Week 
 

12 – 18 Roy Pennington 
 

Mother’s Day Offering 
This year’s Tennessee Baptist Children’s Home offering 

will be received May 12th. 

 

2019 VBS 

DATES: Sunday, June 23rd thru Thursday, June 27th. 

THEME: In The Wild 

MOTTO: Zoom in! Focus on Jesus! 

SCRIPTURE: But these are written so that you may believe 

that Jesus is the Messiah, the Son of God, and that by 

believing you may have life in his name. John 20:31 (CSB) 

Please be in prayer for the children who will be 

attending, for the teachers as they prepare their lessons, 

and for all our other VBS volunteers. 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

KIT Wed. May 15th 11:00 AM 

Business Meeting Sun. May 19th 7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. May 26th 4:30 PM 

    

WMU Mission Project 
WMU will be collecting children’s bible story books, 

coloring books, crayons, and children’s complete Bibles 

during the month of May.  These items will be delivered to 

the CHARM ministry in Townsend for the summer 

program.  Place the books on the table beside the Sunday 

School office.  Items will be collected through Sunday, 

June 2nd.  

The Baptist Center will not be doing backpacks this year.  

We will let you know what the new summer project will be 

as soon as we get an update from the Baptist Center. 
 

    

Keeping In Touch Meeting 

Keep In Touch will meet in the church fellowship hall at 

11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, May 15, 2019, followed by a 

noon meal.  Anyone who is age 55 or over is invited to 

attend along with their guests.   Bring a covered dish for 

yourself and your guests. 
 

Our guest for the final Keep in Touch gathering of this 

season is Randy Lambert. 
 

Randy recently retired from a nearly 40-year career as 

head coach of the  Maryville College men's basketball 

team.  He is a  member of the Maryville College Class of 

1976, and now serves Maryville College as the Athletics 

Campaign Coordinator. 
 

With 722 career victories, Randy Lambert is one of the 

most successful NCAA Division III coaches. When he 

retired he ranked fourth in the country among active head 

coaches in career victories.   Among all-time Division III 

coaches, Randy is ranked eighth in total victories and 

25th across NCAA  Division III by winning percentage.  

He ranks 42nd all-time across all divisions with 722 wins.  

As a man of faith he will share how that faith  has helped 

him in his life. 
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If you know someone who was part of the US military and 

was buried in Pleasant Grove Cemetery this past year, 

please contact Ervil or Myra Headrick at 983-7609 with 

the information. 
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Sunday, May 12th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Josh Pfeiffer 

2nd Service Scott Emertt 

 


